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Dear Parents and Guardians:

Welcome to Wolf River Lutheran High School! We are a private Christian school that is committed to

educating students academically, socially, and spiritually.Wolf River Lutheran High School is a private

Christian school that is committed to educating students academically, socially, and spiritually. We

believe that each student deserves a Christ-centered secondary education. WRLHS is affiliated with

the Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod. We believe that Christian education is a lifelong process which is

rooted in the true Word of God. We believe that the uniqueness of our Christian education lies in our

need to integrate our faith into all the fundamental areas of learning. The importance of this faith

preparation is valuable far beyond academic preparation for college and careers.

Choosing the right high school for your child is a decision that all parents or guardians face when raising

their children. This decision will impact your child’s life and the path they follow. Each community has a

public school in which your child could attend, but Wolf River Lutheran High School can also provide a

strong academic educational learning experience rooted in scripture.

Our goal is to prepare students to continue to grow in their relationship with Jesus far beyond the

classroom and help prepare them for the challenges they will face in the future. Wolf River is able to

provide opportunities for involvement from the parents, one-on-one time with the teachers, and personal

relationships with each other. The nurturing and loving environment that Wolf River Lutheran High

School offers contributes to your child’s development. Wolf River is an accredited school through the

National Lutheran Schools Accreditation and has the ability to offer a variety of activities and

experiences.

Wolf River Lutheran High School has multiple scholarships available to assist families with the cost of

tuition. No child will be denied a Christian education due to financial concerns.

As principal, I look forward to guiding you through the enrollment process and building a relationship with

your family. We are dedicated to developing Christian leaders today!

Blessings,

Mrs. Kosmerchock

Shellie Kosmerchock, Principal
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